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May 11, 2022 

EMAIL 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention: Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: Wataynikaneyap Power LP - Application for Approval of 2023 Electricity 
Transmission Rates (EB-2022-0149) 

We are legal counsel to the applicant, Wataynikaneyap Power LP (WPLP), whose application in 
the above-referenced proceeding was filed on April 28, 2022.  We are writing to request that the 
OEB withhold its letter of completeness in respect of WPLP’s application at this time.  As 
indicated in the application, WPLP plans to file an update to part of the application prior to 
issuance of the first procedural order.  WPLP is not currently in a position to file the update 
within that timeframe.  WPLP will request that the OEB continue to process the application by 
issuing the letter of completeness at such time that WPLP determines it will be able to file the 
update prior to issuance of the first procedural order (i.e. within approximately 1 month 
thereafter). 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the number shown above. 

Yours truly,

Jonathan Myers 

cc: Ms. Margaret Kenequanash, WPLP 
Mr. Duane Fecteau, WPLP 
Mr. Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
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